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MEMORANDUM

STEPHANIE PA\L,I T ( RAZ A\()
H( 5 LIS RAWH?\(‘% BLAKE, , . 4 ,

To:

From:

Date: September 20, 2011
Re: City Council Bill 11-0749 - City Streets - Opening - Eager Street

The Department of Housing and Community Development has reviewed City Council Bill 11-0749,
which was introduced for the purpose of condemning and opening Eager Street, extending from Chester
Street, Easterly 266.6 feet, more or less, to Collington Avenue and lying with in the Middle East urban

Renewal Project, as shown on Plat 341-A-43 in the Office of the Department of General Services; and
providing for a special effective date.

This bill is related to the site assembly for the construction of the New East Baltimore School, a public

charter school serving grades PreK-8 in the East Baltimore Development Incorporated (EBDI) section of
the city adjacent to the Johns Hopkins medical campus.

The Department of Housing and Community Development has no objection to the adoption of City
Council Bill 11-0749.
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